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TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB 
CIRCULAR. 

 
September,1959. 

 
ANNUAL DINNER 

This year's annual dinner is to be held on Saturday, l2th. 
September at the Travellers' Rest Hotel, Sandy Bay. We shall 
have a private dining room and go on to one of our member's 
homes afterwards. The cost will be 30/- per head (including 
table wines). 

If you intend coming please let either F. Brown or Hon. Sec. 
know by 8th. September so that the necessary booking can be 
made. On the night we shall meet at 7 p.m. in the lounge. 

 
DISCOVERY OF NEW CAVE AT FLOWERY GULLY.  

Recently a new cave was found within a hundred yards of the 
one already known to the club. A contractor carrying out 
blasting operations in the quarry discovered the new cave and 
efforts have been made to stop further blasting in the 
immediate vicinity until further investigations have been made. 
Although only small in size there are some very interesting and 
colourful formations and it is hoped that some can be salvaged 
for research work at the University. Mr. Ramsay Ford, 
mineralogist at the University will carry out this work.  
 
BULLETIN 

Have you prepared your article for Volume 2 Number 1 yet? 
Please let Des Lyons know if you have one underway.  
 
FUTURE PROGRAMME.  
 
September 19/20th. Mole Creek. Leader Kerry Burns. 

September 25th. - General Meeting, State Fruit Board 
Richardson's Building, Murray Street.  

October 3/4th. - Mole Creek. Leader F. Brown.  

 

 
Trip Secretary- Hon. Secretary- 
F.  Brown,  F. Peterson 
l5a Deviation,  8 Swanston St. 
Battery Point.  New Town. 
(24826)  (8 1263) 
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